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can enhance the camp in maintenance and
construction of new cabins.

Reminder for Club Presidents: Sponsored
Youth Activities normally subside in the sum-
mer months when the schools are enjoying
the summer recess. However, it’s important
to note that there are two conventions that
take place in this period: Circle K
International Convention, August 13-17,
Greensboro, North Carolina; and the Key
Club International Convention, July 7-10,
Atlanta, Georgia. Make sure you support at
least two delegates and the Kiwanis and
Faculty Advisor to the conventions. They will
return home with a better knowledge of
Circle K and Key Club which they can imple-
ment in September.
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Kiwanis Club of PENINSULA, Long Island
Southwest Division – presented the 2005
Louis Costa Humanitarian Award to Nassau
County 4th Precinct Police Officer Keith P.
Rogich. The Peninsula Kiwanis Louis Costa
Award is presented annually to a 4th
Precinct Police Officer for outstanding work
in the community.

This particular Police Officer, while on
routine patrol at 1:00 a.m., stopped a vehicle
and recovered a handgun and drugs. By the
end of the vehicle search, Rogich arrested
two people and charged them with the pos-
session of a handgun, obstructing govern-
mental administration and possession of
drugs.

The award is named in memory of Louis
Costa who was a two time Past President of
the Peninsula Kiwanis Club.

L to R : Mayor Andrew Parise, Hempstead Town Councilman Anthony Santino, chair-
man and PP Christopher T. McGrath, Pres. of the Peninsula Kiwanis and PLG Sal
Accomondo, Officer Keith P. Rogich and Inspector Richard McGuire commanding officer
of the 4th Precinct.

Peninsula Kiwanis Club Presents 
Louis Costa Humanitarian Award

Once again this year there will be a District
Web Site Contest for division and club web
sites in the district.

Entries are due by July 25 to enter this
year’s contest. Judging will take place during
the beginning of August.

All clubs and divisions have to do to enter
the contest is to e-mail the District
Webmaster, <webmaster@kiwanis-ny.org>,
giving the web site’s address and the
name(s) of the Kiwanians involving in creat-
ing and maintaining the site.

Judging will be done by webmasters from
other Kiwanis districts in North America. The
winners will be announced in August.

Four awards will be made this year. There
will be one award to the best division web
site, and first-, second- and third-place
awards in the club web site category.

Sites will be judged on this criteria:
1. Is the site up to date? Are any out-of-date

references? Are new and upcoming
events listed?

2. Does the club/division have its own
domain name?

3. Is a link to the Kiwanis International web
site featured?

4. Does the site include basic information of
interest to non-members?

5. Does the site include basic information of
interest to club members?

6. Do links on the site work properly? Is the
navigation easy to follow? Are graphics
displayed properly?

7. What is the visitor’s overall impression?
Clubs and divisions can enter immediate-

ly. Winners will receive notice on the district 
web site and a certificate.

Entries to the contest also will have their 
club web sites added to the club directory 
information listed on the district web site.

Further information is available on the dis-
trict web site. Any further questions should 
be sent to <webmaster@kiwanis-ny.org>.


